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Congratulations on earning your chance to play in the Western Canadian U19 Championships in Stettler, Alberta. We are looking forward to hosting your team in our great town on August long weekend, 2019.  It will be a weekend of amazing ball and lots of fun for everyone.  Our host team committee will provide camping, concession, raffles, beer gardens, banquet, apparel, entertainment and more.  We are currently working very hard to make sure that it will be a fantastic weekend for all visiting teams.  We want this championship to have a lasting memory for every player, coach and parent that will be attending.  Stettler Minor Ball Association is beyond proud and excited to be hosting this event and can’t wait to meet you and your team.

The tournament will be taking place on August 2nd – August 5th, 2019, at the Stettler Sports Park.  Opening ceremonies will be held there on Friday, August 2nd at 6pm.  The banquet will take place at the Stettler Royal Canadian Legion on Saturday, August 3rd at 6pm.  This will be for the Officials, Softball Representatives, Coaches, Athletes and Special Guests.  Free of charge.

We are asking that all coaches or managers please send us a team roster, including names and jersey numbers, as well as a team photo for the program.  Please email these to Sarah Tucker at sarah@oktirestettler.com as soon as possible so we can continue with our preparations. Please follow our Facebook page for current updates and schedules. It is called U19 Western Canadian Softball Championship.

We will be having a Gate admission into the park. $25.00 weekend pass or $10.00 per day. 12 years and under are free.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks so much and we will see you in August,

U19 Western Canadian Championship Committee
Sarah Tucker 403-740-7655
Lorri Nattestad
Krissy Jack
Jenn Robbins
Michelle Mulgrove
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